California Energy Commission
DOCKETED
Worl, Robert@Energy 08-AFC-8A
From: Isnow6@bak.rr.com TN # 67236
Sent sy, September 20,2012 758 P SeP 212012
Cc: Douglas, Karen@Energy

I object to the way the CEC gave notice of the HECA meeting in Sacramento. How is the
public suppose to learn of your meetings? Some got an email dated Sept 19th for "Immediate
release" for a Sept 27th meeting. Is this a leagal length of time to give notice to the
public? Why is it not readily listed on the CEC Commissions Documents where other improtant
infromation is easier for the public to see? You have random letters for easy viewing. Why
not this notice? Additionally, It is shameful this meet is not being held in Bakersfield or
even in Kern County where the people who are affected live. Over 100 people came to the
Tupman meeting. There is a great local interest. You are purposely making it difficult for
the public to participate. Please post my objection on HECA 08 AFC 8A.

Sincerely LaRee Snow



